April 13, 1950

Dear Nat:

With further reference to your letter of April 3 and

my letter of April 8, I am sending you herewith a copy of a
letter I have hurriedly dlctated this morning to Herbert Feils,
I hope to see Fels during my stay in Washington from April 21
to 23, and will write you further, I am sending a copy of

my lettersto Fels and to you to Mr, Heineman,

Cordlally and faithfully yours,

George S, Messersmithn

Nethaniel Samuels, Esquire,l
38, rue de Naples,
Brussels, Belgium,

Enclosure




